From: robert natarelli <bobnat@rocketmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 2:10 AM **To:** secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I wish to register my vote against the proposed legislation to reduce the leverage in the retail forex sector. I've been trading FX for 6 years and I supplement my income through my trading. Reducing available leverage reduces options to traders. I fully understand the desire to protect people, but it shouldn't be at the expense of others.

I am an American citizen living abroad.

Thank you for your consideration.

Robert Natarelli PO Box 17172, UGRU, UAE University Al Ain, United Arab Emirates